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The carbon footprint of this 
newsletter is 1.48 kgCO2e 
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All the tree planters moving into the 
planting site.

Mr. Teh giving a speech to the visitor from Nottingham.
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We continue to organize activities that receive good responses 
this year. As we have a bigger team of Malay colleagues, they 
took the initiative to help out in the preparation work of the Raya 
Kenduri together with Eco Welfare Committee. They did not only 
decorate the office but also introduced traditional Malay game to 
other colleagues. 

At the same time, we decided to involve more colleagues in the 
production of our Sustainability Report since Ms. Teh has taken 
up the challenge to write the G 4 version of Sustainability Report.  
We are lucky to have the support from our paper and print 
supplier to jointly produce the hardcopy report. This has not only 
helped to reduce the production cost but also showcase the 
lateness technology in printing on used printing plate and 
different paper type.

Time flies, this year we were organizing the 6th Tree Planting 
activity. We took the opportunity to reward those who has 
supported and joined the tree planting activity for five times. It 
was not easy to get oneself dirty at the muddy planting site, some 
enjoyed it and some do not. We look forward to more people to 
join us in the next planting activity.
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Digi organised their Green Day on 31 July 2015 (Friday) from 11.00 
am to 3.00 pm at their Headquarters, Subang Hi-Tech Park. They had 
invited companies listed in the MyHijau Directory to their event. We 
had set up one booth to introduce our eco service and eco products 
to create awareness their employees.

We were invited by Green Tech Corporation Malaysia to jointly 
promote MyHijau Mark Product at the International Green 
Technology and Eco Products Exhibition at KLCC held on 9-12 
September 2015. Besides the eco labelled products, we also display 
our buntings and name card. 

Our booth display.

Digi Green Day

IGEM MyHijau
Mark Product

Display
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Production  of 
Sustainability 

Report

When Ms. Teh decided to take on the challenge to work on the 
Sustainability Report based on the G4 version, Mr. Teh decided to 
involve employees from different department in the project. This 
will give them a better understanding on what is Sustainability 
Report and to jointly discuss how we would like to present the 
report. This year, we are able to present new green features with 
the support from our suppliers for example using wooden binding, 
reuse and print on used plate from our production site.  The 
outcome was very pleasing; some said it is like a story book. 
Everyone who sees it, likes it and want to own a copy. 

Cover of our Sustainability Report.
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In conjunction with the Hari Raya Aidilfitri, Eco Welfare Committee 
had organized a celebration activity on 31 July 2015 (Friday). The 
main objective of the activity is to strengthen the relationship 
between the employees of different ethnic and cultural background. 
Everyone turned up in traditional attire and celebrate the festival 
with merriment. Catering was prepared in the event. One of the 
highlights of the celebration was the game session. Winner was 
presented with a hamper after completed two games, namely Batu 
Ceper and “Rope of Cloth”.

Playing the ‘Batu Ceper’ game.

The Raya’s poster shown the participation of different personnel
from different department.

EventsEventsEventsKenduri 
Hari Raya 



Educational activity is also important besides routine works. We 
were glad to have 30 students from Nottingham University to 
visit our company on 11 August 2015 (Tuesday). We introduced 
the eco printing business nature and explained on the Eco 
concept that uphold by us. The group was led by Dr Eunice Lim 
Ngat Chin, Director of Executive Education. Students were very 
active and they also asked a lot of questions on how printing 
could go green. They were impressed after we have explained our 
Eco concept and show cased the products. We hope to enhance 
the awareness of Eco concept in public, especially young people 
because they will be the leading force of the Eco development in 
the future.

Ms. Siu Ting, Operation Manager sharing 
some knowledge of the print output.

Visitors having a group photo with Ms. Teh.

Mr. Teh introducing the eco factory concept.

Group photo of the Nottingham University Business School visiting
group.

Group photo of the Mr.Teh and the Nottingham University Business 
School visiting group.

Nottingham 
University 

Business School 
Student Visit
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With the collaboration from the Global Environment Centre (GEC), 
the project team was able to achieve its mission by planting a total 
of 118 Mangrove trees for the community based at Kampung Dato 
Hormat. 
This time, over 30 participants, including both company’s highest 
management personnel and employees, had shown their support by 
attending this meaningful activity. Through this annual project, the 
company hopes to create public awareness on the importance of the 
ecosystem and the people’s responsibility to conserve the 
environment.

The local ladies were demonstrating how 
they turn old containers into flower pot.

co-orgniser Mr. raj from 
Global Enviroment Centre (GEC)

Ms. Agnes receiveing the special incentive 
for being the 5th tree planting activity.

In the vicinity of the Malay village, over hundreds of saplings of the 
Mangrove tree, namely Bakau Kurap (Rhizophora mucronata) were 
planted at the mangrove belt along Bernam River. The river sets as 
the borders between Selangor and Perak and has a relatively good 
population of firefly colonies. In this regard, the project was aimed 
at rehabilitating and improves the condition of the degraded region. 
All the volunteers had shown their brilliant teamwork through 
effective work distribution from hole digging, planting to support 
building. The events finally ended with certificate presentation to 
volunteers for their hard work while enjoying their lunch. 

We have again organized the annual Tree Planting event on 3 
ocotber 2015 ( Saturday at Sabak Bernam, Selnagor.

Tree Planting EventsEventsEventsEventsEvents

The paranomic view of the tree planting.
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Invitation to NetsEco’s 
Green Supplier Circle
We will invite our main Suppliers to a coffee talk, on 26 
November 2015 (Thursday).

The objective of this activity is:
•To create awareness about Green Purchasing

•To increase resource efficiency and reduce environmental 
impact

•To build a responsibly supply chain for the Eco industry

We hope that we can have a better cooperation with our 
suppliers in the future.

Christmas and New Year Party
The Eco Welfare Committee is organizing one Christmas and 
New Year Party on 21 December 2015 at office.
 

Others and
 Up Coming
Others and
 Up Coming

The aim of this enewsletter is to communicate the environmental friendly initiatives taking place at Nets Printwork to our stakeholders. We are committed to supporting and promoting 
sustainable products and services. At the same time, we would like to encourage all our stakeholders to become supporter or even advocators for sustainable development. 

This is only the first step in transforming our core business area, we are expecting more sustainable partners for future projects.


